
From: Sheri Weiss
To: Abbe Milstein; MCP-Chair; weissa
Subject: Support from the Luxmanor Community for the Old Farm Creek Tributary Stream Restoration Project (address

included)
Date: Tuesday, July 23, 2024 11:09:02 AM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Exercise caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or
responding.

Chair Artie Harris
Montgomery County Planning Board

Dear Sir,
On behalf of the Luxmanor Citizens Association (LCA), the civic and community association
that represents Luxmanor, Windermere and the Oaks, we fully support the Old Farm Creek
Tributary Stream Restoration Project.   Our community of almost 900 households has been
advocating for this protection and restoration of our creek and it’s infrastructure for more than
a decade.   We strongly support this effort and look forward to its full completion.  We thank
the Planning Board and its members and staff in helping us fulfill this projection’s goals.  

Sincerely
Sheri Steisel Weiss
President
Luxmanor Citizens Association
11326 Cushman Rd, Rockville, MD 20852
President@luxmanor.org
Sesaaw@gmail.org
202-413-0072
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